
Dear Future Second Grader and Family,  
 

Welcome to second grade! I can’t wait to get to know you and your 
(almost) second grader. Our year will be filled with fun opportunities for 
growth and learning.  

Your child’s first assignment as an incoming second grader is to exercise 
their brains in math and reading over the summer. Attached to this letter you 
will find a 5-A-Day Math Summer Review packet. Use the gameboard to track 
your child’s progress. Each week contains 5 days of math problems.   

I have also attached a Summer Reading Log along with a summer reading 
challenge to encourage your child to have fun while learning this summer. 
Please have your child read paper books as often as possible rather than books 
online. 

The reading log and math packet will be collected on the first day of 
school. They will be counted as a first trimester grade. Thank you for your 
cooperation! Have a great summer and I will see you this September 

 
           Sincerely,  
           Ms. Spence 


